
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: Lisa Basher
Subject: City of Shoreline: Contact the Planning Commission
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 8:18:28 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission

Date & Time: 11/30/2016 8:18 PM

Response #: 2

Submitter ID: 12244

IP address: 67.183.169.156

Time to complete: 13 min. , 51 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) [Select an answer}

2. (○) Email

3. Greg and Ruth Hilborn

4. 840 N 153rd Pl, Shoreline, WA 98133

5. 206-355-9290

6. grhilborn@comcast.net

7. We have lived in our home here in Shoreline for 30 years. We are strongly opposed to allowing any
 kind of homeless encampments in yards of homes in Shoreline and for that matter on any
 public/private property of any kind including churches and the Interurban Trail. 

We live in a civilized society and should not have any humans living in tents. They need to be
 provided some sort of housing/emergency shelter and services to help them get into regular
 housing. People need to follow the laws and rules of the city and state.

Based on what is happening in Seattle, we must not allow this to start here in Shoreline or it will
 get out of hand like Seattle. 

Do not allow this to occur as it will decrease the quality of our neighborhoods and value of our
 homes.

We pay very high property taxes - higher than our friends in Bellevue - we need to use this money
 in the best way to help these people and not allow any camping in Shoreline.
Sincerely,
Greg and Ruth Hilborn
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
 directly to this email.


